
Wear red on December 18 and 19  
to show the employer we are united! 
Snap a selfie with your coworkers in 
red and send them to photos@aupe.
org to be posted on AUPE’s social 
media. We’re all in this together.

We’d like to thank the members and 
allies among the faculty that have 
been wearing red to show their 
support already. Let’s keep it going!

Please contact a member of your 
negotiating team if you have any 
questions or concerns.

Your negotiating team met the 
employer on October 22 and 23.  
We are making some progress in our 
discussions though it is taking time.

We discussed the following articles:

Article 15 – Personnel Files 
Article 24 – Hours of work
Article 31 – Disciplinary Procedure 
Article 50 – Telecommuting

Wear red December 18 and 19

Our next bargaining dates are 
December 18 and 19. We plan to 
continue working on unresolved 
articles and begin discussions on 
Article 17 – Classifications. 
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Red Deer Polytechnic: Bargaining continues
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